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Let’s Keep Going!

We appreciate the attention you give to PANORAMIC alongside your
other commitments and know it can be challenging to recruit new
participants. We’re always happy to be contacted for assistance.

We are currently updating the trial poster and will let you know when it
is available for you to use in your practice waiting room.

Please continue your regular database searches so you can inform new
patients with COVID-19 about PANORAMIC

PANORAMIC
has recruited

27,219
participants

MAY BANK HOLIDAYS

The PANORAMIC trial website willremain open for registrations during all forthcoming
May Bank Holiday weekends, re: 15t 8t 29t May. An email is being circulated with full details.
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Three Years On.... -

March 11 2023 marked the 3 anniversary of
the World Health Organisation declaring the novel
coronavirus outbreak a pandemic.

PANORAMIC is one of two trials led by the
University of Oxford Primary Care Clinical Trials

Unit which aim to find treatments for COVID-19 for
people most at risk of serious iliness.

Safety Calls (%=

3 attempts to contact a participant for safety follow-
up should be made.

Please ensure all 3 call attempts to contact a
participant are exhausted. All call attempts/details
must be documented in the CRF.

If in doubt regarding the process, please referto the
Safety Call Working Instructions.

We want to acknowledge you publicly...

...for helping to make this ground-breaking
research possible. We are inordinately grateful!

To this end we have set up a new
Acknowledgement section on our website.

If you'd like your name featured on the website,
please email jean.balchin@phc.ox.ac.uk

Delayed IMP delivery

Our team aims to have IMP delivered to
participants by midday on the day following
theirrandomisation.

If you, or a member of your team, become aware
of any delayed IMP deliveries, please notify us
immediately via email: panoramic@phc.ox.ac.uk

Virology Sub-Study

Participants in the Virology Sub-Study should

only write their trial ID on any samples they send
to PANORAMIC.

Please remind participants not to write any
personal identifiable details such as
names or addresses on their samples.
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